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Policy Background 

This policy outlines the requirements for greyhounds being kennelled at all South Australian tracks 

during race meetings and trial sessions.  

Application of the Policy 

All greyhounds kennelled at South Australian tracks must be provided at all times with appropriate 

warm, clean, vermin resistant bedding in line with The South Australian Greyhound Industry Animal 

Welfare Policy. 

Failure to provide suitable bedding for greyhounds kennelled during race meetings and trials to the 

satisfaction of Stewards will result in action being taken against the responsible person(s) at the 

time. 

GRSA reserves the right to alter or amend this policy at any time. 

 This policy is effective as at 1 March 2020 


